From:

To: East Anglia Two

Subject: EN010078

Date: 29 January 2022 11:03:25

Rt Hon. Kwasi Kwarteng MP,
Secretary of State for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy

From Paul Spendlove. (20023221/2)

Dear Secretary of State,
East Anglia One North Offshore Wind Farm Project - EN10077
East Anglia Two Offshore Wind Farm Project - EN10078
National Grid proposals for Nautilus, a multi-purpose interconnector

Eurolink multi-purpose interconnector

Further to our most recent letter to you of 215! October, 2021, thank you for
seeking further information on the above planning applications.

If the cumulative effects of these hugely destructive proposals will demonstrably
damage or permanently destroy the on-shore habitats of Mustelidae — meles
meles, Triturus cristatus and countless numbers of other Aves and Animalia
whose lives depend on a peaceful and unspoilt environment, how much effect can
you imagine there will be on Homo sapiens in and around Friston, and whose
peaceful enjoyment of their habitats will be destroyed for the rest of their lives.

With best and most hopeful wishes,

Paul and Caroline.






